

SUPERVISOR, FIFTH DISTRICT
SAN DIEGO COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

June 14, 2006

Sharon Hoffman PO Box 1936 Carlsbad, CA 92018

Dear Ms. Hoffman:

I am in receipt of your recent letter regarding the hit and run accident you were involved in on November 25, 2005. I regret the circumstances that have caused you to write.

Since Sheriff Bill Kolender is an elected official and ultimately has jurisdiction in this matter, I am referring your correspondence to Sheriff Kolender for his review and attention. I am confident Sheriff Kolender will do all he can to be of assistance.

I appreciate you bringing this matter to my attention. If you have further questions, please do not he sitate to contact my office.

Sincerely

BILL HORN

Chairman Supervisor, Fifth District

BH:sc

cc: Sheriff Bill Kolender